
eommlwealth Edison 
One First National Plaza, Chicago, Illinois 

Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

• 
July 28, 1978 

Mr. William o. Miller, chief 
License Fee Management Branch 
Office of Administration 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Conunission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2and 3 
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Proposed Amendment to Facility 
Operating License Nos •. DPR-19 and DPR-25 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-237 and 50-249 

References (a): Cordell Reed .letter to E.G. Case dated 
May 24, 1978 

.. 

(b): w. o. Miller ·:letter to Cordell Reed dated 
June.12, 1978 

Dear Mr. Miller: 

Reference (a) transmitted Commonwealth Edison's 
reqUest to change the Technical ;~ecifications for Dresden 
Units 2 and 3 concerning rewording the control rod coupling 
integrity statement. That letter also transmitted a fee of 
$1,600.00 pursuant to 10 CFR 170. 1 

Reference {b) stated that the· requested Technical 
Specification ·change should be considered a Class III and 
Class I amendment and not a Class II and Class I amendment 
as stated in Reference {a) •. This change in classification 
represents a fee difference of $2,800.00. 
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We accept your classification pending additional 
review and· have enclosed a check for $2,800.00. Please direct 
any additional concerns you may have on this matter to this 
office. 

very'.'it~1~ ~yofirs, 

C-_~ 
Cordell Reed· 
Assistant Vice-President 

Enclosure 
782220105 
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